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APPENDIX A 

SUMMARIZAZTION OF REMARKS BY MR. STEPHEN HASSENFELT  

CHAIR OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES AND 

 CHAIR OF THE SEARCH COMMITTEEE – UNC GREENSBORO 

SELECTION OF CHANCELLOR-ELECT DR. LINDA P. BRADY 

 

JUNE 12, 2008 

 Mr. Hassenfelt reported that in December 2007, Chancellor Sullivan announced her 

retirement effective July 31, 2008.  Subsequently, a search process was conducted and a 19 

member search committee was formed.  It was comprised of members from the Board of 

Trustees, the faculty senate president, and the staff senate chair.  Ms. Ann Lemmon, Associate 

Vice President for Human Resources and Ms. Sharlene O’Neil, Chief of Staff to Chancellor 

Sullivan, served as liaisons.   

 President Bowles’ charge to the search committee was to find a leader who was as driven 

as Chancellor Sullivan who could take UNCG to the next level.  In January 2008, Baker & 

Associates, Inc. was hired to assist with the search.  Ten forums were conducted between mid 

January and February for the public.  The forums were attended by the faculty, staff, students, 

alumni and the public at large, including the Triad region business community. The committee 

reviewed a summary of the forum input and used it as a reference to select candidates.   A very 

good and diverse pool of candidates emerged.  The committee reviewed 46 applications and 

conducted interviews with seven of the applicants.  Four finalists were chosen and extensive 

final interviews were conducted by the committee and the executive staff.   

On May 9, 2008, the Board of Trustees unanimously approved two candidates whose 

names were forwarded to President Bowles.  Mr. Hassenfelt stated that the decision to select a 

new chancellor is vitally important and on behalf of all the search committee members, they 

were extremely pleased with the final result. 

  


